
3rd Grade



Welcome to 3rd grade! Third 
grade is an exciting time as 
children embark upon new 
adventures in the world of 
learning. As third grade 
teachers, we hope to make your 
child’s learning experience a fun 
and exciting one, and hope to 
instill a love of learning that will 
last throughout your child’s 
years of schooling.

Dear Parents & Guardians,



Welcome to 3rd grade 
pack! This will be an 
exciting year where you 
will meet new friends and 
learn many new things. 
We can’t wait to meet 
you!

-Third Grade Teachers

Dear Students,



This is my 10th year 
teaching! I taught for 7 

years in North Carolina and 
this is my 3rd year at West 

Hills. 

I have a dog named Henry. I 
enjoy spending time with 

him, my family, and friends. 
I also enjoy outdoor 

activities (like gardening 
hiking, and floating on the 

lake) traveling, cooking, 
and baking. 

Ms. Fields



This is my 9th year teaching 
at West Hills. I have been 

married to Mr. Hudson for 21 
years and we have two 

children. Sadie is a student 
at UT Knoxville and Jonah is 

in the Navy. We also have 
three dogs (Rocky, Lola, and 
Abby) and three cats (Lydia, 

Lana, and Ashley.) I enjoy 
going to church, cooking, 

traveling, photography, art, 
being outside, and spending 
time with family and friends.

Mrs.Hudson



Ms. McKeehan
This is my 9th year teaching at West Hills 

and my 23rd year teaching in an 
elementary school.   I  have also taught  

in Florida and NC before returning home 
to Tennessee.  West Hills is very special to 

me because it is the elementary school 
that my sister and I  attended while 

growing up on Bennington Drive.

My  interest outside the classroom 
include raising chickens,  travel, 

especially to the Caribbean, going to the 
lake and floating on my floaty as well as 

gardening and eating good food. 

Spending time with family and friends is 
important to me and time I cherish 

dearly.



This is my fourth year 
teaching at West Hills. I am 
proud to be apart of this 

wonderful school and 
community. I am married to 
Mr. Tuczynski and we have 
a spoiled fur baby named 
Molly. I love to spend time 
with family and friends, 

being in the great 
outdoors, and trying new 

things.

Mrs.Tuczynski



This is my first year at West 
Hills and my 13th year with 

Knox County. I am very 
excited to join the West Hills 

community! I have two sons. 
Jaden is a seventh grader 

and Cameron will be in 
kindergarten this year. I have 

2 dogs, Fever and Khloee.

I love to read and go hiking 
with my family. I am very 

excited about the new 
schools year! 

Mrs. Williams



I have been teaching at West Hills 
for 12 years, and teaching for 22 

years! I am married to Mr. Wiltcher. 
I consider my classroom my home 

away from home, and my students 
my second family. 

Some of my hobbies include 
cooking, sewing, traveling and 

making jewelry. I love the ocean and 
medieval European history. I also 
enjoy photography, editing, and 

computer graphics. When I am not 
at school teaching, I teach English 

to ESL students in China on a virtual
platform.

Mrs.Wiltcher


